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Capital Equipment Grant-in-Aid 

Program 

• The program’s purpose is to provide financial 
aid to clubs and municipalities for the purchase 
of snowmobile trail grooming equipment. 



Application Process 

• Application must be received by the Bureau or 
postmarked on or before June 15th  

• Maximum approved purchase price for a 
groomer is $200,000.  If the price exceeds 
$200,000, the additional cost will not be 
considered when awarding the grant. 

• Any equipment wider than 10 feet is not eligible. 
• Any value received for a trade in or sale must be 

deducted from the purchase price. 
• Purchases based on approved purchase orders 

must be completed by September 15th. 



 

Submit the following: 

 
• Completed application form, with original 

signatures and price quote or purchase 
agreement – That’s It!! 
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NEW!!  Grant Scoring 

• Snowmobile Advisory Council’s Review 
Committee will score the grant applications 
based on set criteria. 

• The Committee submits their recommendations 
to this Office. 

• Approved applications will be funded at 40%, for 
this year, until the money in the CEG fund is 
exhausted.  Not all applicants will receive a 
grant. 



Reimbursement documentation due in 

this Office by Sept. 15th 

• Photocopy of the receipt, buyer’s & seller’s 
names; description of equipment, purchase 
price; date of sale, and amount credited for a 
trade-in. 

• Completed reimbursement request form. 
• Photograph of the equipment. 
• Amount of any other grants or funding, if 

applicable. 
 



Have a great season!!! 

Scott Ramsay 

ORV Director 

22 SHS  

Augusta, Maine 04333 

287-4956 

Scott.ramsay@maine.gov  

 

Joe Higgins 

Snowmobile Coordinator 

22 SHS 

Augusta, Maine 04333 

287-4959 

Joe.higgins@maine.gov 
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For more information: 
• www.parksandlands.com 


